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14 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Student Progress Day – 6  December 2023 

As part of a whole school programme to build positive relationships and strive for success, we 

will be holding a Student Progress Day on 6 December. This is in addition to your child’s 

Progress Evening and is an important opportunity for the school to work with you to ensure 

your child makes good progress.  

During this day, learning will be set for your child to do at home and you will be invited with your 

child to attend an appointment to meet with your child’s tutor to discuss academic progress, 

engagement and general participation in school life. Depending on availability of appointments 

some will be held with other key members of staff, such as Head of Year or the associated 

Senior Leader for that year group.  

Appointments will be held in person in school during school hours. Bookings will open next 

week and a letter will be sent out explaining how these can be made and with whom.  

Kind Regards  

 

Mrs S Gibbs  

Deputy Headteacher  

 


